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Another construction worker has died in New York City; this time by falling from a third floor 

Upper East Side apartment. The unidentified construction worker was painting inside the 

apartment when he apparently lost his balance and fell through a floor-to-ceiling window. 

In New York City, a high percentage (approximately 41%) of the city’s construction related 

accidents are because of construction falls. In 2011, 152 construction workers were injured in 

construction accidents, while five others died after a construction accident, according to the New 

York Department of Buildings. 

“Under New York’s construction safety laws, the safety of workers who are exposed to gravity 

related risks must always be ensured. They must always be provided with proper protective 

devices in New York,” construction accident lawyer Perecman, the former head New York 

construction accident lawyer for the New York State Trial Lawyers Association and a lecturer on 

construction accident law, said. 
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About Perecman Law Firm P.L.L.C 

The New York Employment Discrimination Attorneys focus on cases involving employment 

discrimination, civil rights, and workers compensation in New York and New Jersey, including 

Manhattan, Queens, Brooklyn, Westchester, the Bronx, Long Island, Harlem, and upstate New York. If 

you or someone you know is the target of employment discrimination, contact David Perecman of The 

Perecman Firm. 

 


